
 

 
 

ADVERTISEMENT 
 
 

VACANCY FOR DEPUTY PRINCIPAL  

IN  

Coláiste Rís  

Dundalk. 

 
 

The Board of Management of Coláiste Rís welcome enquiries for the position of 

Deputy Principal in the college from 1st Sept. 2024. 

 

The application form and associated documents can be requested by email to 

appointments@colaisteris.ie 
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